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PCBs are dangerous.  Limiting PCB exposures for wildlife and humans is important to our health
and our children's health because of risks that include birth defects and cancers.

A "water quality variance" will weaken water quality standards.  This is terrible news for the
Spokane River and our community, and a dangerous precedent for all waters around the state.  
Ecology, this is a bad idea, especially with Trump's EPA already working to roll back the state's
water quality standards.
 


